
 
 

 
 

 

Long Lake City Administrator     September 26, 2022 
City of Long Lake  
450 Virginia Avenue, PO Box 606                                                Sent by Email 
Long Lake, MN 55356.  
 
RE: 2023 Long Lake Fire Operational and Capital Budgets 
  
Dear Scott,  
 
The purpose of this letter is notify the City of Long Lake and the City of Orono’s decisions related to 
the 2023 Operating Budget and Annual Fire Service Capital Budget for the Long Lake Fire Department 
(LLFD) for 2023.  Chief Van Eyll provided the budgets on August 31st.  Both budgets were presented 
to the Orono City Council at their September 26th meeting.   
 Operating Budget: The City Council approved the LLFD Operating Budget for 2023 with the 
City of Orono portion calculated at $543,963. 
 Annual Fire Service Capital Budget: The City Council voted to reject the 2023Annual Fire 
Service Capital Budget as contemplated by paragraph 11 of the agreement for services. .   Although the 
city is formally rejecting the CIP as presented we remain committed to ensuring the fire department has 
the appropriate equipment to perform their important mission and therefore remain open to 
consideration of fire equipment purchases on a case by case basis.     
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Adam Edwards 
City Administrator 
City of Orono 
 


